SPARTAN BASEBALL BANNER
PROGRAM

PO Box 3443 - Youngstown, Ohio 44513

www.BoardmanSpartanBaseball.com

Dear Spartan Baseball Supporter,

The Boardman Community has a long tradition of supporting sports programs.
You can show your support for the Boardman Spartan Baseball program by
displaying your company information on an outfield banner. This is a great way to
let your current (or potential) customers know you support Boardman High School
Athletics.

An outfield banner at Spartan Field is a great way to show your support
throughout the spring and summer seasons. Not only do our Spartan Varsity and
Junior Varsity teams claim this field as home turf, but Youngstown Class B league
games are played there throughout the summer months. There are also baseball
tournaments played on Spartan Field that draw teams from all over Ohio and
surrounding states. That means a significant number of spectators visit our field
and see the banners.

For 5400, you can purchase an outfield banner, 8 x 10’ that will be displayed for
one year. We will also have special pricing for multiple year offers of S200 per
year after the first year. (S600 for 2 years, S800 for 3 years).

We hope you will take advantage of this great opportunity and display your
support for Boardman Spartan Baseball.

Sincerely,

Dave Stauffer

Spartan Dugout Club
330-397-8025
dstauffer@jewishyoungstown.org

John Fryda

President — Spartan Dugout Club
330.881.7202
john.fryda@compcoind.com




SPARTAN DUGOUT CLUB

BANNER FORM

PO Box 3443 - Youngstown, Ohio 44513

www.BoardmanSpartanBaseball.com

Company Name

Address

Phone

Email

# of Years:

1 - Cost $400

2 - Cost $600

3 - Cost $800

Please make checks payable to Spartan Dugout Club (SDC)

Note: Please attached or email a Logo to dstauffer@jewishyoungstown.org. If you
have a camera ready ad, please email that also.




